
     

 NEWSLETTER 
             No 18      Spring 2020 

 
This Newsletter has been written and re - written several times as the current situation has 
developed. Sadly, we have no definite dates booked as we don’t know when and how this ‘lockdown’ 
will be lifted 
 
Our Quiz night was a great success with almost 70 players taking part and raising just over £400.   
 

The fish and chips were eaten 
with gusto between rounds and 
we included a raffle with some 
great prizes. The brain cells 
worked overtime until eventually 
the 3rd Sutton Rocks were our 
champions - just able to beat 
Ukuleles with a final tie break on 
the height of the Shard.  

 
 
The Easter Egg Hunt planned and ready for the first Sunday in April unfortunately had to be cancelled 
due to corona virus – luckily (or maybe sadly!)  we hadn’t actually collected the eggs for prizes so the 
clues are all packed away and will be ready for next year! 
 
Workdays  
We had a few dates set aside but as the outbreak started our friends at Sage wisely decided to 
postpone the first date and we’ll have to wait and see whether our second planned date with their 
large team for the end of July will be able to go ahead. We also had a date of our own in May which 
will have to be postponed but we hope many of you will be able to support us when this situation 
eases as there will be many tasks to be done and we will be looking for as many people as possible to 
help with a huge variety of jobs – something for EVERYONE so watch this space!. 
 
Our funds are now somewhat depleted having paid for the Low Ropes Course, but we hope that when 
possible you will support our next fundraising projects to improve facilities including adding a basket 
swing, cableway, water supplies to the East end of the site ….  
 
Currently the only visitors to Heyswood are the local wildlife but I hope that they are enjoying the 
spring sunshine and the beauty of our site –  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



I also hope they are enjoying our bluebell woods too and that it won’t be long before we can return. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friends of Heyswood annual subscriptions of £6 for 2020 are now due as of 1st April or instead become 
a lifetime member for £100 - we very much appreciate your continued support.  
 
You can pay electronically direct by BACS into the FoH bank account and consider setting up a 
Standing Order. Bank details are: 

Sort code: 30-98-36  Account Number: 00469486 
please use your surname and FoH as a reference.  

 
Alternatively, cheques can be made payable to Heyswood Campsite Fund and sent direct to  
7 Kingsmead Ave Worcester Park Surrey KT4 8XB.  
 
 

To reply or comment on any of the above please email us at: friendsofheyswood@hotmail.co.uk 
 


